
Dear JRS Members: 

 

 

Below is important global partnership information from the American Roentgen 

Ray Society (ARRS) for you. 

 

 

July AJR Article For JRS Members 

 

ARRS has made this AJR article freely available to JRS members through 

mid-December 2016: 

 

 

Percutaneous Image-Guided Musculoskeletal Tumor Treatments 

 

http://www.ajronline.org/doi/abs/10.2214/AJR.16.16170 <http://www.ajronline. 

org/doi/abs/10..2214/AJR.16.16170>  

 

 

ARRS Virtual Abdominal and Pelvic MR Imaging Symposium: 

<http://www.arrs.org/MRImaging> http://www.arrs.org/MRImaging  

 

The virtual meeting offers practical and cutting edge lectures from leading 

experts in MRI across a range of applications, including hepatic imaging, 

pancreaticobiliary disease, genitourinary disease, gynecology, 

gastrointestinal conditions, and more including tips and tricks to optimize 

performance and interpretation. The late registration deadline is September 

30. 

 

 

JRS Members Join ARRS and Receive Significant Savings for Online Membership  

 

If you are not a current ARRS member and would like to join ARRS, the online 

application is available at: 

<https://cf.arrs.org/Membership/apply/apply.cfm> 

https://cf.arrs.org/Membership/apply/apply.cfm 

 



*         In Active Practice? Input JRSMEM in the promotional code field to 

receive a significantly reduced rate for online only international 

membership. 

 

*         In Residency or Fellowship? Input JRSTRN in the promotional code 

field to receive complimentary online only international in-training 

membership.  

 

 

Important Dates 

 

September 30, 2016 

 

Late Registration Deadline for ARRS Virtual Abdominal and Pelvic MR Imaging 

Symposium  <http://www.arrs.org/MRImaging> http://www.arrs.org/MRImaging 

 

 

October 3, 2016 

 

Registration Opens for ARRS 2017 Breast Imaging Symposium and for the 2017 

Virtual Breast Imaging Symposium 

 

http://arrs.org/ARRSLIVE/Breast 

 

 

November 28, 2016 

 

Registration Opens for ARRS 2017 Annual Meeting and for the 2017 Virtual 

Meeting 

 

 <http://www.arrs.org/AM17/> http://www.arrs.org/AM17/ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ARRS 


